
MPharm Clinical and Industrial Pharmacy students graduate at the recent graduation ceremony 

The department would like to congratulate the recent graduands who were conferred the 
masters degrees in clinical pharmacy and industrial pharmacy. 

This was the first time the Department was graduating students in Industrial Pharmacy. We 
wish all the graduands the best as they re-enter the job market to contribute to nation 
building.  

 


